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Ask. Explore. Create.  

These words have been 

your Libraryôs tagline 

since 2013. As we begin 

this academic year, we 

invite you and your 

students to 

keep us in mind 

when you and 

they ask 

important 

questions as part of the learning 

process. Explore the 45,030 print books 

and 328,454 ebooks that make up our 

collection (as well as the 2,043 DVDs, 

41,400 streaming video titles and the 

56,035 periodicals available through 

our 77 databases) as part of your discovery 

process. We invite you and your students also to 

create your own videos using our One Button 

Studio and our Digital Media Lab. Look for an 

announcement later this year about a new ñone 

boxò discovery service, which will allow you to 

access all our collections with a single search. 

You can access our digital resources 24/7, from 

any location.  

When you come to the physical library, you will 

see that weôve relocated some collections. DVDs 

are now on the second floor, along with print 

periodicals, newspapers, and most of the legal 

collection. Need help finding something? Just ask 

the staff at any of our service desks! 

Our annual Library Expo is 

scheduled for September 12 & 

13; please stop by and 

encourage your students to do 

so also. On September 18, we 

will celebrate Constitution Day 

and our 50th anniversary as a 

Federal Depository Library. Join 

us for the award ceremony and 

cake.  Speaking of celebrations, 

you will soon see displays throughout the campus 

celebrating HCCôs 60th anniversary. Please take 

time to tour the full exhibit ï including the core 

components on display at the Hays-Heighe 

House throughout the fall. This fall would be a 

great time to look through your own files and 

photographs and consider donating items to the 

HCC College Archives. 

Happy start of the year! 

Library Expo 

September 12 & 13, 10 a.m. to 1 p.m.  

Explore the Library resources and services offered to 

HCC students, faculty, and staff.   

 

APG Tech Revolution Exhibit 

Opening Reception  

Thursday, September 7, 1 -5 p.m.  

Learn about the surprising origins of a host of 

innovations, from canning to blood banks to jeeps.  

HCCôs 60th Anniversary Exhibit 

Opening Reception  

Monday, September 11, 1 -5 p.m.  

Slideshow presentation at 2 & 4 p.m.  

 

From its beginning as a small night college in a local 

high school, Harford Community College has grown 

tremendously. Flip through yearbooks, learn about the 

theater in the barn, and relive the glory of our 

champion football team.  

Upcoming Events: Library and Hays - Heighe House  

Did you knowé 

HCC ID/Library Cards  

Your HCC ID card functions as your library 

card; flip it over to the back to find your library 

card number under the barcode, beginning 

with the numbers 21556é 

Use your library card number to check out 

materials (books, DVDs, and more!), to check 

your library account in the library catalog 

(linked from the Libraryôs webpage) and to 

use the libraryôs subscription databases and 

Noodlebib citation software from off-campus.   

Have questions about your library card or 

account? Contact the Circulation Desk at 443

-412-2268 or email circdesk@harford.edu.  
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From the Archives 
In celebration of HCCôs 60th anniversary, here are a 

few photos from the College Archives (housed at 

HCC Library). View more images at the Hays -Heighe 

House exhibit on September 11 . Enjoy!  
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That was the idea behind the Maryland Humanities program, One 

Maryland One Book (OMOB), now in its 10 th  year. According to the 

Maryland Humanities website, the program is designed to ñbring 

together diverse people in communities across the state through the 

shared experience of reading the same book.ò    

This fall, join thousands of Marylanders who will be reading and discussing this yearôs OMOB selection, Purple 

Hibiscus  by Chimamanda Ngozi Adichie. The theme for this yearôs OMOB is ñhome and belonging.ò As described 

on the Maryland Humanities website, ñPurple Hibiscus is an exquisite novel about the emotional turmoil of 

adolescence, the powerful bonds of family, and the bright promise of freedom.ò  Visit the Maryland Humanities 

website at www.mdhumanities.org for more information about OMOB events throughout Maryland, including author tours and the 

ñWandering Booksò activity. 

In support of the OMOB program, HCC Library will be hosting a book discussion led by HCC librarian Cindy Conley on October 2, 

12:00 - 1:30 p.m. at the Hays - Heighe House . Seating is limited and registration is required. To reserve a seat, call 443 -412 -2083 

or email cyconley@harford.edu. Participants will receive a free copy of the novel, while supplies last.  

One Maryland One Book Discussion: Purple Hibiscus 

aƻƴŘŀȅΣ hŎǘƻōŜǊ н 
Iŀȅǎ-IŜƛƎƘŜ IƻǳǎŜ 
мнΥлл-мΥол ǇΦƳΦ  


